
VAB Report — Better recognition of service people (serving and
former) and their wha ̄nau
The Minister for Veterans asked the Veterans’ Advisory Board (VAB) to provide her with advice on how New Zealand may
better recognise military veterans who have served New Zealand through:

development of a Covenant or Kawenata

marae-based recognition

other options for recognising veterans and those who have served.

The Minister has now released the Board’s report.

Read the report "Better recognition of service people (serving and former) and their whānau [PDF, 1.2 MB]
(https://www.veteransaffairs.mil.nz/assets/Work-Programmes/VAB-Report-Better-recognition-of-service-people-
serving-and-former-and-their-whanau.pdf)
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